
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING:  

NEW SITE PLAN CONTROL BY-LAW  
 

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of The Corporation of the Town of Kingsville will be  

considering a new Site Plan Control By-law under Section 41 of the Planning Act which  

would replace the existing site plan control By-law 128-2015 and applies to the entire  

geographical area of the municipality.  

 

WHEN: MONDAY, FEBRUARY 13, 2023 

WHERE: Town of Kingsville Municipal Building (Council Chambers) 

TIME: 6:00 pm  

 

The purpose of this new by-law is to incorporate recent legislative changes to the Planning 
Act in our local Site Plan Control By-law. 

 

A copy of the proposed new Site Plan Control By-law will be available for review at the Town 
of Kingsville Office during regular hours of operation between 8:30 am to 4:30 pm, Monday to 
Friday. The by-law will also be posted on the Town’s website as part of the Council agenda 
package, www.kingsville.ca  

 

For additional information or a copy of the proposed by-law, please contact: 

 

George Robinson, MCIP, RPP 

Manager, Planning & Development Services 

519-733-2305 ext. 250 

grobinson@kingsville.ca 

 

DATED THIS 18th day of January, 2023 
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